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FORTHCOMING EVENTS

Sat. 12 May

Sat. 16 June

Wed. 17 Oct

Wed. 14 Nov

Wed. 5 Dec

We are running a plant stall at the Carlton Cxicket Club’s
annual coffee morning. You are all welcome at this friendly
Bring and Buy morning from 10am to 12 noon. All plants,
both indoor and outdoor will be gratefully received. If you
have any plants you would like collected please ring Jean
Duff on 667 0538.

This year as a complete change we have organised an
architectural walk. Graham Dickson has very kindly agreed
to lead us through a small part of the Grange to look at some
notable buildings. Please meet ai the Dick Place - Findhorn
Place corner at 2.15pm.

After the summer break we can ook forward to an illustrated
talk by Katie Jackson of the John Muir trust. As you may
know, John Muir was born in Dunbai, but left Scotland for
America when he was quite young. He was largely
responsible for the establishment of the Yosemite National
Park in California. Katie plans to teli us about the current
work of the John Muir Trust in Scotland, particularly in the
Ben Nevis area which the Trust manages.

Angela Chisholm, Convenor of the Friends of the Botanic
Gardens has accepted our invitation to tell as at»out the work
of the ‘Friends’ and about the three associated gardens. She
will also show us some slides of Dawyck, Ben More and Logan
Gardens to whet our appetites to go and see them for
ourselves.

This brings us to the fourth of our now well established
Christmas evenings. Do try to come! You will ersjoy the many
talents of those who so generously give up their time as this
busy time of year. More details will appear in the Autumn
newsletter.

Unless otherwise stated all meetings take place at 7.30pm in St Catherine’s -
Argyle Church Hall, Grange Road. Tea, coffee and biscuits are served after

the meetings.

Jean Duff and Betty Paul



REPORTS OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS

Please see centre pullout for our featured report on ‘Design and Development
in the Grange: A Forum'.

SCOTLAND’S GARDENS - 21 NOVEMBER 2000

Thomas Mabbott, secretary of the Royal Caledonian Horticultural

Society helped us forget the miserable seasonal weather by transporting

us to the colours of some of Scotland’s gardens. His knowledgeable
talk and beautiful slides were much enjoyed.

CHRISTMAS EVENING - 6 DECEMBER 2000 :
This evening has become a popular fixture in the Grange Association’s
calendar. Annemarie Hammond brought three of her pupils - Laura, Sam
and Flora - to play for us. Also entertaining us were Inge Mantle, Rosemary
Stewart and Anne Scott (with daughter Kathie to “turn the pages"). Nick
Keir of the McCalmans and Ida Anderson, with her humorous and dramatic
pieces, rounded off a very happy evening. We are extremely grateful to all
these talented people.

Betty Paul

22nd ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - 21 FEBRUARY 2001

Some 60 people attended our AGM on 21 February,
_including representatives of other associations, local
- councillors and our speaker Councillor Donald Anderson.
zf The minutes of the 21st AGM were adopted as a correct
- record.

* Chairman’s report - in a wide-ranging report, Sheila Reid,
our Chairman, mentioned the following:

She thanked members for making known their planning views and fo:r
pre-planning applications and discussion

A meeting with the Head of Planning has been requested to discuss local
planning matters

Reference to the briefing note “When Do I need Approval to do Something
to My Property” distributed with the meeting’s papers

The presence of an Urban Task Force to keep the streets clean

The “Adopt a Monument” scheme

A plea for information on activities you are interested in

Thanks to Alistair Higson for web design work



The accounts presented by our Honorary Treasurer Marion Cantley were
adopted and new members of the committee were voted in. (See the committee
list on the back page.)

Cllrs Pringle and Forest brought Cllr McLaren’s apologies and both spoke of
their continued interest in the work of The Grange Association. Moyra Forest
brought our attention to the recently formed “Friends of the Meadows”. We
had a representative at the inaugural meeting and will continue o participate
in the new Friends group.

The AGM was followed by Councillor Donald Anderson, the City of
Edinburgh Council leader, speaking on “Lacal Services for Local People”.
This interesting talk with slides took the audience through the significant
changes in community involvement and openness that has been introduced
at all levels of the Council’s business. He underlined the value the Council
places on the involvement of local people at the public sittings of the Local
Area Development Committees (LDAC). This is an opportunity to bring our
concerns to the notice of councillors and officials, to be heard and to be
answered. All are welcome and all have a right to be there.

With an annual budget of £600 million and 20,000 employees Clir Anderson
described Edinburgh as a successful city with low unemployment and a fast
growing economy. It is a forward looking city and was the first authority in
the UK to have email and internet access in all schools. A priority this year is
for Edinburgh to be a cleaner city and extra resources are being dedicated to
task force working,.

The next LDAC meetings are Monday 26 March at 7.00pm in Liberton High
School and Tuesday 22 May at 7.00pm in James Gilliespie’s High School.

PLANNING DEVELOPMENTS, AUGUST 2000 - FEBRUARY 2001

The Association among other community groups continues to
oe consulted on planning matters by both the City and the
Scottish Executive. The most important recent formal res

have been to the Major Issues Report for the forthcoming
revision of the Edinburgh and Lothians Structure Plan; the draft
revised National Planning Policy Guideline on the Planning
System; and Planning and Radio-telecommunications. In 2
addition to taking part in the City planners’ focus groups, we =
were also invited to lead a small internal seminar on the concerns of
community groups in responding to planning applications,

If you would like to know more about these activities, please comtact Graham
Dickson.










































